| R O R | NAME & TITLE | Beth Strommen, Manager, Office of Sustainability |
|-------|-----------------------------|---|
| | AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS | Department of Planning Room 800, 417 E. Fayette Street |
| | SUBJECT | City Council Bill #09-0368 – Zoning – Junk or Scrap Storage and Yards – Critical Area Overlay District |

CITY of

BALTIMORE





TO

President Stephanie Rawlings-Blake And Members of the City Council DATE:

September 29, 2009

Please be advised of the following comments offered on behalf of the Baltimore Commission on Sustainability (CoS) concerning Bill #09-0368.

It was the consensus of the CoS to not support City Council Bill #09-0368 at the July 28th 2009 meeting. The CoS thought the issue should be included as part of a comprehensive review and re-write of the Critical Area Master Plan that is underway.

CC: Cheryl Casciani, Chair, Sustainability Commission Andrew Frank, Deputy Mayor Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office Thomas J. Stosur, Department of Planning Sarah Zaleski, Office of Sustainability



infor